
The weather will be getting cold. Children need to have winter coats, hats, 

gloves, and any other cold weather attire they would like to go outside for 

rcess and walks. Also, please allow your children to bring in their own be-

longings and hang up their own coats so they know what they have and where 

it is.  

Dec. 21st—Gideon turns 5! 

Dec. 22nd —Oliver turns 3! 

Dec. 25th—Scarlett turns 5! 

Dec. 17th—Early Release 12:30  (stone soup) 

Dec. 20th –31st—Holiday Break NO SCHOOL 

(GAP camp is available) 

Jan 3rd—Back to School 

 

Dear Families, 

 Happy December! We are starting our study of Africa. This month will be full 

of lots of fun art projects and a cultural view of Christmas in different places of the 

world.  

 We will be celebrating our holidays a little differently this year. On Friday, Dec. 

17th, we will have a community stone soup lunch! A sign up 

sheet will be sent out. The day will have fun crafts and a live 

zoom performance of our holiday songs at 11 am! 

 Gap Camp will be available. You must sign up in 

advance for these dates if you need care.  

        Please see our school newsletter for information about 

our community service projects happening this month. 

 I was asked by a fellow parent to suggest reading 

material for parenting. 3 books I like are Positive Discipline, Raising Self Reliant 

Children in a Self Indulgent World, and Raising Good Humans. Please let me know if 

you have any questions. 

          Cheers, Ms Laura 
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I m port an t clas sroom Rem in ders   

I m port an t all  sch ool  dat es  an d remin ders   


